



Dear School Council,
----------------------

Thank you for your minutes.

I am glad to hear that you are thinking about online safety. It is very important.

I am also glad to hear that you are thinking about how you behave in school, and

how you make sure everyone knows and understands the rules.

I am sad to hear that there has been times this week where students have been

unkind to each other.

Could you please talk about this? I would like you to think about what bullying is

and what you need to do if this is happening in school.

Thank you

Mrs Hunter